

Your Partner in Public Health

June 14, 2021

VIA EMAIL

Municipality of Mississippi Mills 3131 Old Perth Rd. Almonte, ON KOA 1A0

Dear Mayor/CAO:

On behalf of the Board of Health, I would like to thank you for your generosity and commitment to supporting the fixed community site in Almonte.

Having a large accessible site for several months has been a mainstay of the overall LGL COVID-19 Vaccine Program which has allowed us to effectively and efficiently provide vaccine to hundreds of people at each clinic, and provide an opportunity for the local health care providers to participate in the vaccine program.

We have received wonderful praise on how well the clinic was run and for the physical space itself.

There is an expression "It takes a village to raise a child." During COVID one could say "It takes a community to prevent COVID-19 infection, including providing vaccine to all who would like it." We could not deliver the vaccine program without your support and continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Doug malala Doug Malanka **Board Chair**